

Principal: Mrs N Lamond

Butland Road, Corby, Northants NN18 8QA

Telephone: 01536 430510

Email: admin@corbyprimaryacademy.org **Website:** www.corbyprimaryacademy.org

@CorbyPrimary

8th September 2020

Dear Parents / carers,

We would like to introduce you all to the newest addition to our school – this is Beau who will be our new school dog.



As a school we have been considering getting a school dog for a while, and if we had been open since March then Beau would have been introduced to the school community in April.

Beau is a 9-month-old Kerry Blue Terrier, who is owned by my family. She is incredibly friendly, as well as being non-moulting and hypoallergenic.

Beau will spend the first week in school based in the office with myself and Mr Evans, whilst she gets used to the new surrounding and gets to meet the staff. From the 14th September she will slowly be introduced to the children.

We have carefully considered all the benefits and reasons for getting a school dog and know that she will be a wonderful addition to our school community. We have a written risk assessment and policy which is attached to this email.

If you do not wish for your child to have any contact with Beau, then please email me directly.

Kind Regards

Mrs Nikki Lamond nlamond@corbyprimaryacademy.org

The Corby Primary Academy is part of the Greenwood Dale Foundation Trust Group of Academies





